
SAIS Students Reside at ISH-DC, Thanks to Robert J. Abernethy’s Investment 

We are pleased to recognize Robert J. Abernethy and the Center for the Study of Democratic 

Institutions for very generously renewing their financial support for ISH-DC’s residential 

scholarship initiative. Since 2016, Mr. Abernethy has provided this gift to Johns Hopkins School 

of Advanced International Studies (SAIS) graduate students living at the House. His contribution 

to our residential scholarship initiative will enable 10 students with proven financial need and 

academic promise to benefit from immersion in the ISH-DC’s dynamic, multi-cultural 

community. Mr. Abernethy further demonstrated his active involvement in the life of the House 

and his commitment to the SAIS residential scholars by attending the ISH-DC 2018 Global 

Leadership Awards Dinner and meeting with current Abernethy scholars over breakfast.  


